
 

For Immediate Release 

RE: Stage 3 Re-openings in Killaloe, Hagarty and Richards – July 17, 2020 

The Township’s Municipal Emergency Operations Control Group (EOCG) comprises of 

the Mayor, CEMC/Fire Chief, CAO Clerk Treasurer and all Department Heads, meet 

regularly electronically to review the current situation involving the COVID 19 pandemic. 

As of July 17, 2020, the Province has implemented a regional approach to opening 

most businesses and services and all public spaces, with health and safety measures in 

place, and continue to emphasize personal responsibility. 

Residents and visitors should monitor provincial and health unit guidelines and are 

asked to continue to maintain physical distancing (6 feet/2 meters), practice good 

hygiene and to wear a mask/face covering when physical distancing is not possible. 

During this difficult period, please know that your safety, the community’s safety and the 

safety of our employees remains our top priority. We appreciate your co-operation and 

understanding as we work together to limit the spread of COVID-19 in our community. 


